
 
 FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
     WASHINGTON, D. C. 20554 

 
 
 
 

 
 

1800E1-MTU 
TIGER EYE BROADCASTING CORP. 
3400 LAKESIDE DRIVE SUITE 500 
MIRAMAR, FL   33027 
 
 
Re:  Facility ID: 68489 
        WSVL-LP, KEYSVILLE, ETC., VA 
        TIGER EYE BROADCASTING CORP. 
        BPTTL-20070727ACB 
 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
This is in reference to the above captioned application and the 
Commission letter dated April 25, 2007.  The April 25, 2007 
Commission letter required you to amend your application within 
30 days to resolve interference predicted to be caused to the 
following facilities: 
 
Your proposed facility does not comply with the Commission’s 
minor application rules. Specifically, the proposal shows no 74 
DBU contour overlap with licensed facility (BLTTL-19931020JJ). 
 
Additionally, our preliminary engineering review reveals that 
your proposed facility does not comply with the Commission’s 
interference rules.   Specifically, the proposal is predicted to 
cause interference to the following facility: 
 
BLCT-20020607ABJ Channel 48, Greensboro, NC 
 
You did not respond to the Commission letter. Accordingly, your 
application, file number BNPTVL-20000802ADE IS HEREBY DISMISSED. 
 
 
 
 
                                                                
                         Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                
                         Hossein Hashemzadeh 
                         Associate Chief 

  



                         Video Division 
                         Media Bureau 
 


